
To help us prevent wastewater over�ows during this time, please keep your indoor 
water use to a minimum. Any water that runs down the drain in your home or 
business ends up in the wastewater system.

We’re asking you to:

Reduce water use on Sunday 7 July 2019
Network Tasman are planning a large-scale power outage in Golden Bay. From  
9.00 am to 4.00 pm, many of our wastewater pump stations will not have power.

THANK YOU 
for helping us keep 

this essential service 
operating during the 

power shutdown.

It is particularly important for residents 
in the following areas to reduce their 
water use:

• Collingwood

• Tata Beach

• 162 – 190 Abel Tasman Drive

• Labyrinth Lane and 117 Abel Tasman Drive

• Rototai Road

• Arapeta Place and Toiora Close

• Boundary Road and Wadsworth Street

We will use generators to operate critical pump 
stations, while�ows at the smaller pump stations 
will be managed using septic tanker trucks.

Find out more

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Golden Bay Council service 
centre on 525 0020. More information about Network Tasman’s planned maintenance can 
be found online at networktasman.co.nz/temporary-power-interruption-golden-bay. 

Larger maps of the key areas we’re asking to reduce water use can be 
found at tasman.govt.nz/link/news.

Hold off on 
showers or 
baths until 

power returns

Save your 
load of 

washing

Turn 
dishwashers 

off

Only flush 
the toilet if 
absolutely 
necessary
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